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Watering Crew
While this year’s rains have been more 
than ample, we do anticipate a need 

for a hand irrigation crew this summer.

It will involve one day a month — if we get 10+ 
volunteers. Call Art Dreyer at 707-785-3580 for 
more information and to sign up.
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The Tuesday Boys
Tuesday, May 25th, was a special one for the regular 
Gualala Arts’ Tuesday morning maintenance crew.  The 
Board of Directors’ President, Michele Marshall, and her 
husband George (one of the boys), gave a thank-you 
banquet picnic for the excellent work they did on the 
DePrima Terrace.  

The tables laden with barbeque fare and more were set 
up inside next to the windows to see the stonescape and 
lovely garden.  It was a rainy day but spirits were high.  
Toasts and roasts were made all around.  Art Dreyer 
said it best, “If it isn’t fun, then forget it!”  Art also said, 
“People have been saying the DePrima Terrace is a 
miracle, but it really was hard work!” Sus agreed and 
noted that they were his favorite bunch of guys! 

The wives, present, were also acknowledged for 
sacrificing their partners on a weekly basis. Some of 
the other projects they are working on to keep the Arts 
Center up and running are installing eighteen emergency 
exit lights around the building, gathering art for Art Off 
the Wall, and the best of all, an outdoor wood-burning 
oven.  They are the best!

Gualala Arts Garden Guild 
needs volunteers for “A Ladies 
& Gents Garden Luncheon” on 

Saturday, July 31st. 

Volunteers will assign tables at Frog Song, make 
morning coffee & tea, set up tables, chairs & 
umbrellas, decorate tables, kitchen assistants 
for cookies, assemble salad & fruit skewers, bar 
serve bar and buffet, and of course, clean-up! 

Please call Karen at the Gualala Arts front desk, 
707.884.1138 to sign up as a volunteer or call 
Suzie Pollard for more detailed information 785-
3972.


